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Kindergarten News Important Reminders

Dear Kindergarten Families,

Our first marking period is coming to a close and
we are entering the second marking period!
With the new month comes colder weather.
Please be sure to send your child to school with
a jacket. Also, please be on the lookout for
invitations for parent teacher conferences via
ClassDojo. We also have our short fall break
coming up to celebrate our fall holidays! Be sure
to stay updated on ClassDojo!

Sincerely,

The Kindergarten Team

11/4 Marking Period 1 (MP1) Ends
11/7 NO SCHOOL
11/8 Election Day - NO SCHOOL
11/18 Virtual MP1 Town Hall Meeting
11/21 Early Release Day @ 12:10 - Parent
Teacher Conferences
11/22 Early Release Day @ 12:10 - Parent
Teacher Conferences
11/23, 11/24, 11/25 - NO SCHOOL

Math Reading

This month we will begin and complete Eureka
Module 2. We will be working with and learning
the properties of flat and solid shapes. At home,
you can encourage your child to identify the
characteristics of different shapes they see
around the house. For example, does this shape
have straight sides or curved sides? What is the
name of this shape? How many sides does this
shape have?

This month we will be working on Benchmark Unit
2. In this unit, students read and compare
different stories to identify characters, settings,
and major events of a story. We will be
practicing retelling stories using key details.

Science Social Studies

This marking period we will continue studying
weather conditions and patterns over time. We
will be asking questions to obtain information
about the weather in order to prepare for, and
respond to, severe weather.

This marking period we will be studying maps
and globes, and how they can be used to
describe location. We will also be discussing how
places/locations are unique combinations of
physical and human characteristics.


